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Upcoming Events!!! 
 

April 22nd 
Our Last Kid Movie Night of the year will feature 

“Despicable Me” 
 

Enjoy our monthly “Kid Movie Night” from 7-9pm in the clubhouse hosted by the 
manager with lemonade and popcorn.  Bring your pillows, blankets and bean bag 
chairs. Parents may either join us or drop off the kids and enjoy some alone time.  

 

Easter Egg Hunt Extravaganza at Fairbrae 
 April 24th, 1-3pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

With special guest puppet “Cornelius” the Easter Crow and his partner Steve Chaney 

50 YEARS OF  
MEMORIES 

Come to Fairbrae to enjoy some food, entertainment and egg hunt. We 
will have some light food and games in and out of the clubhouse. If you 
plan to attend please email Steve (steve@fairbrae.com) if possible so 
we can plan for food and games.  
 

Please attend even if you didn’t email, sometimes plans change and we 
would rather have you here than not here, so come on by. 

 
 

Introducing Fairbrae’s new Board members: 
Dirk Leone; and his wife, Nisa, have 5 children and have been members since 2010. 
Eric Goddard; and his wife, Terri, have 2 children and have been members of Fairbrae for 5 years. 
Mark Chase; and his wife, Betty, have been members a real long time. They will be joining our 
continuing Board members Rob Sheffer, Beth Muskat, Kristine Lawrence and Cathy Haynes. 
 
And A Big Thank You to Fairbrae’s outgoing Board members Bruce DaRos and John Cwynar for 
their hard work and time over the past two years. They helped oversee the new pool resurfacing, the 
outdoor showers, new heaters in the pump room, new diving blocks and our new door lock system 
among many other improvements to Fairbrae.  
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Board of Directors: 
Rob Sheffer                                President 
Mark Chase                               Vice President  
Kristine Lawrence                   Secretary            
Beth Muskat                      Treasurer 
Cathy Haynes                             At Large 
Dirk Leone                               At Large 
Eric Goddard           At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on April 11th 
in the clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...9am-12pm & 5pm-7pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 
(408) 739-3833 

 

2011 Manta Rays Swim Team.  Dive on in! 
 

The 2011 season will run from April 25th through July 23rd. Returning families 
have received registration information via e-mail from the Manta Rays Yahoo! 
group.  New prospective swimmers who are Fairbrae members please contact 
Team Registrar Michele at Fairbrae’s office 408-739-3833 for registration 
and swimmer evaluation information.  Registration begins March 1, 2011. 

Now Registering for Summer Swim/Tennis Lessons 
Swim lessons begin June 20th for 4 two week sessions (M-Th)  

Member fee is $60.00 per session 
Tennis lessons begin June 21st for 3 three week sessions  (T&Th)  

Member fee is $50.00-$70.00 per session 
More information on our website (www.fairbrae.com).  

Sunday BBQ’s begin June 12th... 
It’s never too early to sign up to host one of our fabulous Sunday BBQ’s. Host family will re-
ceive a $50.00 gift certificate good for guest fees for the year. BBQ’s are normally from 4pm 
to 7pm and host family will be allocated $350.00 to spend on food and drinks. Our efficient 
gate guards will be on hand to help. For additional information please contact Steve or Paula 
in the office. 

Lifeguards/Gateguards 
If you are a returning lifeguard or wish to work as a lifeguard this year please fill out applica-
tion information which can be found on our website (www.fairbrae.com). Applications must 
be turned into the office by April 24th for lifeguards and May 1st for those who wish to 
gateguard. Minimum age for gateguard is 13yrs and lifeguards must be certified before work-
ing as a lifeguard. 


